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Dear ,
 
Thank you for your email. Please find the response to your below request, reference FOI-427 as follows
(answers in bold):
 

1. I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all of your entity’s expenditure over
£25,000 - labelled Spending Reports on your website - for August to October 2023.

 
The information you requested is now available on UKAD’s website here.
 
 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to request and internal review.
Internal reviews should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt to the response to your
request and should be addressed via email to foi@ukad.org.uk. Please remember to quote the reference
number above in any further communications. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal
review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
 
Kind regards,
 
UKAD
 

 
Get 100% behind clean sport this Olympic and Paralympic year.
    Be squeaky clean and check your anti-doping responsibilities.
 
If this correspondence bears the marking Official Sensitive it should not be shared without the express
permission of UK Anti-Doping. For more information regarding security marking please visit:
www.ukad.org.uk/GSC
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Dear UK Anti-doping, 
 
Thank you for publishing your entity's expenditure at the following page on your
website: https://www.ukad.org.uk/transparency-page
 
However, I am unable to find details about your expenditure for certain periods of time. Therefore, I would like to
make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all of your entity’s expenditure over £25,000 - labelled
Spending Reports on your website - for August to October 2023.
 
Please can you provide the data in a machine readable format, such as a CSV. 
 
Thank you for your time and help. 
 
Best wishes, 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
This communication and any attachments contain information which is confidential and may also be subject to professional privilege.
It is for the exclusive use of the sender(s) and recipient(s) who are reminded that the information contained in this communication and any
attachments may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and/or the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004.
If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying, printing or use of this communication or the
information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
If you have received this communication in error please return it to the sender.
We would also be grateful if you would also copy the communication to ITHelpdesk@ukad.org.uk, then delete the email and any copies of
it.
This communication is from United Kingdom Anti-Doping, located at SportPark, 3 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 3QF




